Phil Lesch

From: PSUPARK@pdx.edu

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 4:20 PM

To: Phil Lesch

Subject: Changes to PSU-Portland Streetcar Contract

Dear Colleagues,

The contract with Portland Streetcar that allows employees and students to use their PSU ID cards to ride the Streetcar
at no cost ends August 31, 2017. The contract was established in 2012 in order to ensure employees and students could
travel easily to and from the Collaborative Life Sciences Building. Unfortunately, a contract with the same terms is no
longer available to PSU.

The retail price for a monthly streetcar pass is $40, and for an annual pass is $440. We are considering a new program
that would use parking revenue to discount that price for students and employees, and would like your feedback. If have
questions or would like to provide comments, please email me at istude@pdx.edu, call me at 503-725-9015 or join me,
along with Dan Zalkow (Associate VP for Planning, Construction & Real Estate) at an open forum on July 17, 2017 at
10:00 AM in Smith Memorial Student Union, Room 298.

Best regards,
lan Stude
Director of Transportation & Parking Services



